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Subject: Amtrak Train vs. pedestrian collision 

Person Providing Information: Deputy C. Campbell 

Email Address of Provider: christopher.campbell@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone number of Provider: 760) 703-8060 

Media Contact: Sgt J. King 

Date of Release: August 25, 2018 

Time of Release: 1500 hours 

  

 

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 

On August 25th, 2018, at approximately 1231 hours, Deputies from the San Diego Sheriff's Transit 
Enforcement Unit responded to a Sprinter train vs. bicyclist collision that occurred where the train 
tracks intersect South Coast Highway in the city of Oceanside.  The intersection is near mile post 
marker 100.30.  Prior to the collision, a west bound Sprinter train was approaching the intersection at 
25 mile per hour.  As the Sprinter train entered the intersection, a bicyclist riding northbound on South 
Coast Highway rode around the closed rail crossing gate and into the intersection.  The Sprinter train 
operator activated the train's horn and braking but was unable to stop the train before it collided with 
the bicyclist.  The bicyclist suffered minor injuries and declined medical attention at the scene. 
Anyone with information about this case can call the Sheriff's Department's non-emergency line at 
(858) 565-5200. 
 
Source of Information:  C.Campbell, Sheriff's Department, Transit Enforcement Unit. 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Call Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477 with information and you will remain anonymous.  You may be eligible for up to a 
$1,000 reward for information leading to a felony arrest.   
 


